FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 156

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X-4276

February 20, 1925,

SUBJICT: Changes in Inter-District Time Schedule »

Dear Sir:

By agreement between the Federal Reserve
Bank of Chicago and the Federsl Reserve Banks of
Cleveland, Minneapolis and San Francisco, the fol-
lowing chenges should be made in the Inter-District
Time Scaedule: '

Detroit to Pittshurgh - one day
Pittsburgh to Detrcit - one day

Detroit to Helena -~ three days
Detrcit to Salt Lake City - three days.

Yours very truly,

J. C. Noell,
Assistant Secretary.
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